F. Written Request for Waivers

1. Driveway Width

Due to the existing building along the Spring Street frontage, the driveway width is
proposed to be 9 feet wide which is 1 foot smaller than the standard. The existing
condition features a driveway that is smaller than 9 feet at certain points. The
driveway will transition to the standard 24 feet wide for the parking area. A vehicle
circulation accessory, AutoTurn, has confirmed that this layout is maneuverable.
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